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DBIA Western Pacific Region

DESIGN-BUILD

REQUESTS YOUR LEGISLATIVE SUPPORT FOR 2012

A little help from your firm will go a long way toward achieving our goal of sensible design-build legislation, with best
practices, fair and open competition, and longer term authority for public sector projects in California. And we are
closer to achieving these goals than ever before! Thanks to the support we have received in the past from firms like
yours, DBIA-WPR has become a major player in positive reforms and design-build legislative changes occurring in
Sacramento.

However, there is never a shortage of opposing views in a state like California when it comes to challenging the status
guo. While it has always been viewed as a progressive leader in the U.S., the Golden state has created its’ own share of
bureaucratic obstacles and labor-oriented special interests. For these reasons, design-build delivery continues to be a
target for those powerful special interests desiring that traditional design-bid-build be left alone.

This is where you come in. We depend on your financial help to accomplish our goals. Thanks to the hard work of the
DBIA-WPR Legislative Committee and the many supporters in the past, our efforts and accomplishments have been
significant. Our goals for 2013/14 include:

¢ Introduction of a consolidating bill in 2013 for all California agencies which currently have authority for design-
build

e Ensuring that design-build authority for California’s counties be extended beyond the current sunset date of June,
2014

e Continued coalitions with other industry groups such as AGC, AIACC, ACCM, CASH, CCFC & ABC
Provide information and counsel to bill authors and legislative committees

o DBIA recognition as a political force and THE authority on best practices of design-build

Platinum Advisors, DBIA-WPR lobbyist, continues to provide legislative assistance that is invaluable in connecting us
with the inner circles of the legislative process and promoting our mission. With your support we will be able to
continue this important relationship as we pursue our legislative program for the 2013/14 legislative session. We
already have a financial commitment from DBIA-WPR to get the ball rolling. We are asking companies like yours’
who support sensible design-build legislation, best practices, fair and open competition, and broad authority, to chip in
the rest.

If you can help, please fill out the form on the following page including the amount you will contribute. Forward a copy
along with your check, and we’ll keep the funds separate for use only in promoting design-build authority in
Sacramento. Together we can, and will, make a difference. Thank you very much!
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